
1140 19th Street, NW  |  Suite 400
Washington, DC 20036
tel: 202.223.0077  |  fax: 202.296.6620
caepnet.org

August 20, 2021
 
Dr. Laurie Nichols
President
Black Hills State University
Office of the President
216 Woodburn, Unit 9500
Spearfish, SD 57799
 
Dear Dr. Nichols:
 
The Accreditation Council of the Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) met on August 16,
2021, and I am pleased to inform you that the following accreditation status has been granted:
 

The School of Education at Black Hills State University is granted Accreditation at the advanced-level as
described in the Accreditation Action Report.

 

Congratulations on your accreditation achievement. I appreciate your commitment to excellence in educator
preparation accreditation.    
 
Sincerely yours,
 

Christopher A. Koch, Ed.D.
President
 
Enclosures: Accreditation Action Report
 
cc: Dr. Betsy Silva, School of Education
      Dr. Faye LaDuke-Pelster, School of Education
      Dr. Brian Eberhard, School of Education
      Sharla Dowding, School of Education
      Ms. Kathy Riedy, South Dakota Dept. of Educ. and Cultural Affairs;

Included with this letter is the Accreditation Action Report that provides details of the accreditation status. 
 



      Mary Stadick-Smith, South Dakota Dept. of Educ. and Cultural Affairs;


